





Via Electronic and United States Mail 


September 19, 2016


Steven V. King, Executive Director and Secretary
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW
P. O. Box 47250 
Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:	Washington Utilities and Transportation Comm’n v. Puget Sound Energy
	Dockets UE-151871 and UG-151872 (consolidated)

Dear Mr. King:  

Enclosed for filing in the above-referenced dockets are the original and four copies of the highly confidential Reply Brief on Behalf of Commission Staff, an original and one copy of the redacted Reply Brief on Behalf of Commission Staff, and Certificate of Service.  

[bookmark: _GoBack]Please note that this brief has been designated Highly Confidential per the protective order in these dockets.  

Sincerely,



CHRISTOPHER M. CASEY
Assistant Attorney General
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